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COMMITTEE OF EXPERTS ON THE TRANSPORT OF

DANGEROUS GOODS AND ON THE GLOBALLY

HARMONIZED SYSTEM OF CLASSIFICATION

AND LABELLING OF CHEMICALS 
Sub-Committee of Experts on the
Transport of Dangerous Goods
Twenty-fifth session

Geneva, 5-14 July 2004

Item 7 of the provisional agenda
MISCELLANEOUS PROP0SALS OF AMENDMENTS TO THE MODAL REGULATIONS

ON THE TRANSPORT OF DANGEROUS GOODS

Comments on document ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2004/36 (FIATA)

Transmitted by the expert from Belgium
Belgium can agree with the principle of the FIATA proposal and is of the opinion the proposed added text is not correct (“instead” is not the correct word to be used).

Belgium proposes to add the following note in 5.4.1.5.1 instead of a sentence in the paragraph itself:

“NOTE: The UN packaging codes may be used to indicate the kind of packagings”.
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